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MEDIA ADVISORY 

SMART to close portion of 2nd and 3rd streets in San Rafael for Larkspur 

extension construction 
 

Sonoma-Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) will be closing portions of 2nd and 3rd Streets in San 

Rafael on two weekends in June, due to the construction of the Larkspur extension. The 

temporary weekend closures will be in the block between Tamalpais Avenue and Hetherton 

Street and will begin at 8:00 p.m. on Friday and end by 4:00 a.m. on Monday, on the following 

dates: 

 2nd Street will be closed between Tamalpais Avenue and Hetherton Street 

Saturday, June 1 and Sunday, June 2  

 3rd Street will be closed between Tamalpais Avenue and Hetherton Street 

Saturday, June 8 and Sunday, June 9 

Businesses will remain open during construction work.  Detour signs will be in place during the 

closure.  

In addition to the closures, SMART’s San Rafael Station will be closed on the weekend of June 

8-9, due to the 3rd Street construction work. A bus bridge will shuttle passengers between the 

Marin Civic Center SMART Station, the San Rafael Transit Center, and the Larkspur Ferry 

Terminal.  

For more information and updates on the weekend street closures, visit SMART’s website at 

SonomaMarinTrain.org, or call 707-794-3077. 
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